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1. Denson Lounge Ventilation – The air purifier has been set up in the Denson Lounge and 

appears to be very effective at quickly cleaning the air. 

 
2. New Office Flooring – The new office flooring is being installed on June 23rd and 24th.  

Prior to that, on June 21st, Island Pest Control will be on-site to treat the east wall of the 

office for termites. 

 

3. A parish workday was held on Saturday, May 28th. About 15 people turned out to help 

and a great deal of cleaning was done in the Parish House and the church.  Being a rainy 

day, we were unable to get any of the outside painting done.  However, despite the 

early rain, several intrepid gardeners accomplished a great deal in the flower beds and 

parking lot.  A follow-up mini-workday is being planned to do the outside painting and 

more gardening.  A truckload of garbage was also removed from the Parish House 

basement on the workday. 

 

4. Following the damage to the sundial in the Memorial Garden, it was decided to remove 

the remaining parts.  With the aid of a jack-hammer, the brick and concrete base has 

been removed.  The gardener has filled the resulting hole with soil and seeded it. 

 

Respectively submitted 
 
Graeme Brown 
 
 


